TATTINGSTONE (SUFFOLK) NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN - PRE-SUBMISSION
CONSULTATION (REGULATION 14)

Sarah Keys <clerk@tattingstoneparishcouncil.gov.uk>
Mon 22/01/2024 10:15

To:'Sarah Keys' <clerk@tattingstoneparishcouncil.gov.uk>

Dear Sir/Madam,

As part of the requirements of the Localism Act 2011 and Regulation 14 of the Neighbourhood
Planning (General) Regulations 2015 (as amended), Tattingstone Parish Council is undertaking a
Pre-Submission Consultation on the Draft Neighbourhood Plan for the Parish. Babergh District
Council has provided your details as a body/individual we are required to consult and your views on
the Draft Neighbourhood Plan would be welcomed.

The full plan and supporting documents can be viewed here together with information on how to send
us your comments.

This Pre-Submission Consultation runs until Friday 8 March 2024.
We look forward to receiving your comments. If possible, please submit them online at

https://lwww.tattingstoneparishcouncil.co.uk/ or, if that is not possible, please send them in a reply to
this email.

Kind regards,

Sarah Keys
Tattingstone Parish Clerk

34 Sycamore Way
Brantham
CO111TL

07807 799480
www.tattingstoneparishcouncil.co.uk
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